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Dear Shoreline City Council:

I ask that the funding for identification of trees in extreme heat areas be approved
and combined with the Council mandate that public street trees in these areas will be
protected for the duration of Climate Emergency Resolution 494.

I ask Council to support the funding for the Urban Tree Canopy Study in 2023.

Thank you

Kean Engie
Shoreline Resident
Email:  esinvestor@Gmail.com
"But, these days, we’re all Ukrainians.” Washington Post
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